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\.,,,, October 23, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

Dr. Gerald A. Lellouche
. Electric Power Research Institute
3412 Hillview Avenue -

Box 10412
Palo Alto, CA 94304

Dear Dr. Lellouche:

This is to invite your participation in an open meeting of the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission regarding EPRI technical work in the area of
anticipated transients without scram (ATWS). The meeting is scheduled
for October 28,1980 from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. in the Commissioners'
Conference Room at 1717 H Street, NW., Washington, D.C. The other invited
participants.are representatives of the Gereral Electric Company and the
Atomic Industrial Forum. The Commission expects that the participants
will arrange among themselves to allocate the available time.
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Sincerely,
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Samue . Ch
Secretary of the ommission
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